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Dear Member, Clients, Friends and Suppliers,
The CRAFM Team hopes that you are all Healthy & Safe during these unprecedented times.

We are asking everyone entering the facilities for your co-operation & understanding during these very trying times.

Following the Quebec Government’s initiative to gradually start re-opening businesses in May, CRAFM partially
reopened the store.

For the health and safety of our staff and everyone entering our facilities, Plexiglass panels have been installed on the
counters and we have implemented some safety measures that MUST be respected by everyone entering the facilities or
you will not be granted access and/or be asked to leave.

As we prepare for this long awaited re-entry, anyone who (A) is exhibiting symptoms, (B) has been in close contact with
someone suspected of COVID-19 within the last 14 days, of (C) has been in close contact with a suspect or confirmed
COVID-19 case within the last 15 days SHOULD NOT ENTER THE FACILITES.

CRAFM has the right to use a “NON-Contact INFRARED Thermometer” on anyone entering the facilities or anyone
exhibiting symptoms or suspect of having symptoms.

The CRAFM staff regularly disinfects the main door, main door area, the dead-zone area (cage) as well as its doors, all
offices and bathroom doors.

CRAFM had the 3 ventilation systems (2 ranges + the member’s area, retail store and offices) ducts cleaned and sanitized
recently.

Anyone entering CRAFM MUST :

- Disinfect your hands with the disinfectant supplied;

- Wear a mask during your entire visit;

- Refrain from entering offices & workshop;

- Limit the use of cash;

- Limit the handling of products;

- Keep a 2 meter distance from all individuals on the premises.

Recommend Wearing gloves during your entire visit (fabric/work/winter/shooting gloves are not acceptable).
Masks and Gloves will be available for a small fee.
e We are planning to open the ranges at 50% (5 stalls in the Rifle Bay and 5 stalls in the Pistol Bay), in order to

respect the 2 meter distance rule - The Minister for Health and Social Services requests that the shooting ranges
be closed.
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Anyone coughing repeatedly, will be asked to leave — we are asking everyone on the facilities to self-police for everyone’s
safety.
We will be allowing a limited amount of people on the facilities, as follows:

v Staff: 4 -7 people
v'  CRAFM Retail Area : 5 people

When you choose to purchase an item or items, please take them to the counter and they will be scanned by the CRAFM
Staff while you are holding the item(s).

CRAFM Staff will not be installing any items on any firearms — NO EXCEPTIONS.

TEMPORARY BUSINESS OPENING HOURS

MONDAY TO FRIDAY - 10:00AM to 5:00PM
SATURDAY - 10:00AM to 4:00PM
SUNDAY - CLOSED

Thank you for your patience and your understanding.
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